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The Voice of Florida’s Law Enforcement Officers 

 

 

May 14, 2020  

 

Mr. Al Pollock 

Davie, Florida 33329 

 

 

Dear Mr. Pollock: 

 

It gives me great pleasure to inform you that the Florida State Fraternal Order of Police, 

District 5 has proudly endorsed your candidacy for Broward County Sheriff. 

The Florida State Fraternal Order of Police District 5 is comprised of FOP lodges across 

Broward, Collier and Hendry Counties. A copy of this endorsement will be sent to those 

lodges so they may share this endorsement with their Members/Officers. The Florida State 

Fraternal Order of Police represents over 22,000 active and retired law enforcement 

officers across the state of Florida.  

The National Fraternal Order of Police celebrates 105 years of service with over 330,000 

members nationwide with more than 2,200 local lodges.   

This letter will serve as our permission to use our name in conjunction with your campaign 

or any material that you might produce.  

Rest assured, we stand ready to support you throughout the campaign process, so please 

don’t hesitate to contact us.  

 

Respectfully,  

 

George W. Woolley 

 

George W. Woolley 

Director, FOP District 5 
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